
 

 Notice No.: SN/2009-103  

2 September 2020 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
With reference to the arrangements stipulated in circular (SC/2008-001) from 21 August, the 
Mathematics exam for rising G9 students will be cancelled.  As such, for the school year of      
2020-21, rising G8 and G9 students will be promoted directly to G8 and G9 in the same classes as 
they were in for the school year of 2019-20. 
 
Further to the Zoom teaching arrangements outlined in circular (SC/2008-001) from 21 August 
and the class resumption notice (SN/2008-105) from 31 August, please refer to the following 
detailed class resumption schedule: 

Date Grade (both IB & NSS streams) Mode of Teaching 

16 - 22 September 
7 - 11 Zoom classes 

12 Normal classes at school* 

23 - 28 September 
8, 9, 10 Zoom classes 

7, 11, 12 Normal classes at school* 

29 September onwards 7 - 12 Normal classes at school* 

* All classes at school will be conducted according to the special half-day timetable (07:55 - 13:20) 
until further notice from EDB. 
 
In order to safeguard the health of all staff and students, parents are reminded that their child 
MUST provide a signed health declaration form and temperature record sheet when they arrive on 
campus.  Soft copies of these forms will be provided on the school website for students to print 
out and bring to school. 
 
Under the special half-day timetable, students must leave the School and go home immediately 
after their classes end at 1:20pm.  Lunch service on campus will also be suspended until further 
notice. 
 
Please keep an eye on the school website for the latest information.  We look forward to seeing 
you on the Hill again and thank you in advance for your cooperation.  

 Yours sincerely, 

  
 _________________ 
 R.K.Y. Cheng 
 Headmaster 


